
 

 

 

Library Visit  

We had a trip to the KSS Library this morning.  There were some 

enthusiastic learners as they made their long way from the Prep 

Playground to the Library for the visit.  Mrs Turner greeted us warmly 

and we went, firstly into the Junior Fiction section to locate a book to 

read with our carer/parent.  It was lovely to see so many little people 

engaged in books.  There were two craft actvities to choose from today 

– making a monster bookmark and a Christmas tree decoration.  The 

Library Visit ended with the Playgroup enjoying their morning tea, outside of the Supper Room 

with Mrs Turner sharing a Library story.  Thank you, Mrs Turner! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Cutting Skills 

Our KSS Playgroup is growing each week,  as we welcome new students who are getting ready 

for their first year of primary school next year.  We had a large group of excited little ones this 

morning frolicking around the Prep Playground.  There was a group involved in serious sand 

play and a giggling group of bubble blowers in the middle of the grassy area. The obstacle 

course is another skill tester for our young learners.  Mrs C visited us to share her instruments, 

rhymes and songs.  This time she asked us to balance on a piece of string just like an elephant!  

Mrs C brought along her magic sticks that everyone, big and small enjoyed tapping to the 

song’s rhythm.  Thank you to all the attendees and Mrs C for her entertainment. 

 

  

 

 


